
Harford County Public Schools goes live with mobile version of website

Harford County Public Schools (HCPS) has launched a mobile-friendly version of its website, hcps.org, for smart 
phone users.  The layout of this new site is designed for viewing on mobile communication devices and features 
dynamic content only.  Mobile users will automatically be redirected to the new website, or they can access it 
directly by typing http://www.hcps.org/m into their phone’s browser.  The new website format was created and 
launched as part of ongoing efforts to increase accessibility to information about the school system.  
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